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IAM / BRITISH AIRWAYS 

NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 
 

National Mediation Board Mediator Gerry McGuckin notified the Union yesterday 

that the meetings with British Airlines set to occur next week have been cancelled. 

 

Additional dates are still set to occur during the weeks of March 19, April 23 and 

May 21.  Specific information concerning those meetings will be released when it 

becomes available. 

 

Please take the time to sign up to receive communications such as this BA 

negotiations bulletin, and others, by going to www.iamdl142.org and clicking on the 

red “Join Our Email List” button in the top left-hand corner.  If you have any 

questions, please give me a call at (859) 653-4037 or email me at 

jsamuel@iamdl142.org.  With best wishes, I remain 

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 
James M. Samuel 

General Chairperson 
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